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I live and recreate in coastal Oregon and I am concerned that this bill, if enacted, 

would result in poor water quality.  I support the need for sustainable fisheries, but 

lifting wastewater quality requirements is not the answer.  Further, lifting regulations 

for one industry sets a dangerous precedent.   


